
Cloverdale Traditional School 
Weekly News 

 

 

1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD: 

May 6 - 10 - Bike, Walk, and Wheel to School Week 

May 7 - District Boundary Review Meeting - 7:00 p.m. in the School Gym 

 

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  
https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/  
 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

Principal’s Blog 
The weather continues to be lovely and students should be wearing hats during outside play 

time.  Today we had an Earthquake Drill.  Being prepared by having food and water for 72 hours 

and practicing Drop and Cover, and evacuation at home is important.   Next week is bike, wheel 

and walk to school week.  Hopefully we will have lots of families participating in this.  Even if you 

drive, please consider driving and then walking a few blocks to school.  I am thoroughly enjoying 

going into classroom and being on the playground interacting with students.  There is so much 

focused learning happening in the classrooms.  Mrs. Morrell’s, Mrs. Black’s, and Mrs. Kheari’s 

class released their salmon into Goldstream River yesterday and Mrs. Gordon’s and Mrs. 

MacIsaac’s class has 9 chicks! Have a wonderful weekend. 

To stay up-to-date on messages from Mrs. Jost, follow her blog here:  
https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/principal-blog/  
 
District Boundary Review Meeting on May 7 at 7:00 p.m. 

The Greater Victoria School District is in the process of reviewing school boundaries due to 

increasing student enrolment and limited space in some of its schools. It has been almost 20 

years since the district last reviewed school catchments. 

 

The district is sharing a new proposal with additional changes after hearing from the community 

during phase two of public consultation. The district is seeking input on specific issues related to 

individual school changes, in the third phase of consultation.  

 

The district will host a meeting on Tuesday, May 7 at 7:00 p.m. in the school’s gymnasium to 

invite input on the new proposed plan. This is an opportunity for the district to hear from parents 

and guardians about specific neighbourhood and school considerations that may affect your 

family.  

 

For more information about the catchment boundary review please visit: www.sd61.bc.ca/news-

events/community/catchment-boundary-review/ 

 

Child minding will be available in the school library for this meeting. 

 

 

DISTRICT AND COMMUNITY UPDATES & INFORMATION: 

 

For information on upcoming community events, news from the school district, weekend and after 

school activities, and pro-d day camps, see our website here:  https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-

events/district-and-community-updates-information/  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/
https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/principal-blog/
http://www.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/community/catchment-boundary-review/
http://www.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/community/catchment-boundary-review/
https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/
https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/

